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Year in Review

Registered Borrowers
554

New Cards Issued
52

Hours Open to the Public
1,465

# of Visitors
5,218

Computer Sessions
564

New Materials Added
1,271

Reference Questions Answered
216

Materials Circulated
6,132

WiFi Sessions
204

Staff and volunteers prepared 306 grab
and go craft kits!

We hosted a Paint and Snack for our
Christmas art program.  

Game Night participation
has exploded! To meet
demand we added card

games. 

The Library received a donation from
the Stevens Moyer Estate. This donation
is to expand the children’s department,

and fund programs for moms. 

We held our first Moms Night Off in
November.

The library received 109 books from
the Pilcrow Foundation. This was made

possible thanks to a community
sponsor. 



Our mission is to provide resources and
activities for our community that

entertain, educate, engage, inform and
inspire.  

The Library was able to secure
the following grants:

Foundation of Southern Tier
Libraries - $1,200
Tyrtle Beach - $500
COSAC - $1,000
M&T Charitable Foundation -
$500
Visions Cares Grant - $500

Library Trends
Compared to previous years, in
2024 the library saw an increase
in both patrons, and materials

being checked out.

Both patronage and circulation
have had an upward trend over

the past two years. 

Construction Project
Volunteers removed several non-load-bearing walls at the former M&T
Bank location. 
Asbestos abatement was performed at the former M&T Bank location. 
A roofing bid was accepted for the replacement of the existing roof.
Winter weather has delayed work until 2025. 

The existing HVAC roof unit was removed. 


